
 
 
 

No Uniform Today  
 
September, 2011 
 
Dear SJS Parents, 
 
This year the SJS Student Council is again offering students and parents an 
opportunity to pay a one time $10 “fee” for NUT Days.  Instead of paying $1 
every month, the  $10 will cover the whole year. If a classroom is on a field trip 
on a scheduled NUT Day they will choose an alternate date so everyone will get 
the same number of NUT Days.  Your student will still need to bring in a canned 
good for the St. Johns Food Pantry on each NUT Day.   
 
If you would like to make this one time payment please sign on the line below 
and enclose a check for $10.  Return the bottom of this form along with your 
check to your child’s homeroom teacher.  Please make the check out to St. 
Johns School and write your student’s name on the notes section of your 
check. We appreciate your paying in full at the beginning of the year.  This 
alleviates the student council members from the time consuming task of 
counting money each month. There may be additional NUT Days during the 
year to support various causes.  These additional NUT Days will cost $ 1 even if 
you have already paid the $10. 
 
The NUT Days are scheduled for:  
  Sept. 30   Feb.     14 
  Oct.   31   March  16 
  Nov.  18   April      27 
            Dec.  16   May      24 
  Jan.   27   June     1 
 
Thank you for your support, 
 
The SJS Student Council 
 

 
_______________________________________ 
Parent signature for one time $10 fee  
 
___________________________________ 
Student Name 
 
_________________  ____________________________ 
Student’s Homeroom   Student’s Homeroom Teacher 


